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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Good morning I would like to be added to the WBC LPR regulation 19 objection.

I have lived in [ for over 30 years and have seen many changes and 1’m afraid not
for the positive . I moved here because it was quiet, but had everything that someone
would need for a much smaller community and wildlife and the ability to walk in the
countryside. Thatcham has grown in population and we still have only one secondary
school, No extra doctor surgery’s or dentists and extra shops , I can’t count how many
times the trains have been cancelled in Thatcham, if the level crossing is down you can sit
for at least 45 mins ! ( no bridge and no sign of this being changed ) .

So far the infrastructure hasn’t grown with the population , and the roads currently struggle
with the traffic and I don't see this changing . Has any Sat in the traffic to get anywhere in
the mornings !

My home will be opposite this new development and currently sitting in the garden is not a
pleasure due to the noise of traffic on floral way .

Building more homes is not the way to go as I'm sure they will not be affordable for the
younger generations either as there is no job availability that could support a mortgage .
Regards

Julie Brown

Sent from my 1Phone





